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To whom it may concern:


	 As a longstanding homeowner in Teton Valley Id (30 + years) and an avid user of the 
bordering Wilderness Areas as well as Grand Targhee, I have studied the EIS proposed for 
Grand Targhee and wish to offer my opinion. 


	 Given what I’ve read, along with some data that I wish was in the EIS but haven’t seen 
within the proposals, I believe “Alternative 3” offers the best long-term options. 


	 I very much looked at Alternate 5 as well but given the destruction of much of the forest 
as well as impact on the water in Mill Creek, opted against this option. As stated in the EIS:

“Within the Mono Trees area, a road is proposed to overlap with a perennial stream (Mill Creek). This 
does not align with the CWA (Clean Water Act) as roads and facilities are proposed to be located in 
sensitive areas including riparian areas, wetlands, meadows, bogs, and fens. (p.348)”  

 Under Alternate 3, I am strongly questioning the restaurants proposed, especially on 
Fred’s Mtn. County dark skies laws along with water, sewer and waste issues is concerning. 


	 I won’t go into further detail as I see many have raised the very specific concerns I have 
about other proposals. 

	 

	 Thank you. 


